
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
May 8, 2009 

 
 
 
 
Woodside LLC 
c/o Donald W. Rowe 
3755 Cottage Hill Road 
Mobile, Alabama 36609 
 
Re: Case #SUB2009-00061 

Woodside Subdivision, Resubdivision of a Portion of Unit Nine Phase I 
South side of Foxwood Drive, extending from its East terminus to Barneswood 
Drive; Southwest corner of Foxwood Drive and Barneswood Drive; and West 
side of Barneswood Drive, 180’+ South of Foxwood Drive. 
11 Lots / 3.0± Acres  
   

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on May 7, 2009, the Planning Commission considered the above 
referenced subdivision. 
 
After discussion, it was decided to holdover this application until June 4 so that the 
applicant can investigate drainage problems on an adjacent property that will impact the 
proposed development.  The applicant is to provide the Planning Commission and staff 
with the status of the receiving drainage facility. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Rowe Surveying & Engineering Co. Inc. 
 
       
 


